
 
 

DATE: August 23, 2018 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Community Center Project 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Discuss potential art opportunities for the new Community Center 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City is currently in the process of developing design plans for a new Community Center.  The 
project is being designed by architectural firm Noll & Tam Architects. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Public Arts Commission received an update from the architect team on July 26, 2018 which 
included a discussion on potential opportunities for public art.
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